
Driffield Junior School 

 

Uniform reminder 

It is important to us that our children dress smartly in school uniform and take pride in their 

appearance as a representative of Driffield Junior School (see website if you require clarification of 

our policy for uniform). 

Recently we have noticed some subtle (and some less subtle) variations such as wearing black jeans, 

a different coloured sweatshirt or wearing trainers instead of school shoes. 

Please support us by ensuring that your child attends school wearing the correct 

uniform every day. If there is a specific reason for a uniform variation please 

contact school to discuss your individual case further. Many thanks. 

 

Snacks at school - clarification 

We encourage parents to send a piece of fresh fruit, some dried fruit or chopped vegetables (e.g. 

carrot or cucumber) as a snack for morning breaktime. We have noticed, however, that 

some children are bringing other snacks instead or they are eating part of their lunch at 

break time e.g. a biscuit or half a sandwich.  

If your child requires a snack mid-morning please ensure that it is fruit or vegetables only 

and, if your child brings a packed lunch, we would appreciate it if you would support our 

school policy by explaining that he/she should not eat lunch items at break time. Thanks for your 

help with this. 


